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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to confirm the arrangements for the return of children to school. 
 
Y1, Reception and Y6 will return next week as originally planned. 
 
We are still awaiting clarification from the local authority and the DfE about the return of other 
groups. Please bear with us – we will be in touch as soon as we are advised whether we are 
allowed to have all year groups in school or just the priority groups above. This uncertainty 
has been caused by the recent announcement of the change in Government policy and may 
mean that our original plans have to be changed. 
 
We understand that this is not ideal and apologise for any inconvenience that may have been 
caused. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Dodd 


